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Sharing of News & Information 
Anything you would like shared should be 
emailed to  
intimations@standrews-westlinton.org   

by Thursday lunchtime  would be really  
helpful to allow time to collate and distribute it. 

Minister for West Tweeddale - Rev. Dr. Tony Foley 
Email  tfoley@churchofscotland.org.uk  
Telephone 07793 294 000  or 01968 660 221 

West Tweeddale Church Office  

Tel: 01968 660 221 Email cos1560.tweed@outlook.com  

Services Sunday 3 August 2025 

 
 
Carlops Church Worship - 10am - Patsy Campbell in church & on Zoom (see email for link)   
 
St Andrew's Church Worship - 11:30 - Patsy Campbell in in church & on Zoom (see email for link)  
 
Kirkurd & Newland Church Worship - 10am – Rev. Dr. Tony Foley in church 
 
Skirling Church Worship - 11:30am - Rev. Dr. Tony Foley in church 
 
Tweedsmuir Church  Worship - 9.30am - Julian Birchall in church  
 
Broughton Church Worship - 11am - Julian Birchall in village hall  

 

mailto:tfoley@churchofscotland.org.uk
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Favourite Things, Familiar Places 
 
A Snapshot of a Village 
 
As you may know, The Knot have been awarded a grant by the Co-Op to run a photography  
project within West Linton. 
 
The project will be run by a team of local photographers: Boyd Wild, Niamh Shaw, Lianne  
Gordon and Annie Brown. 
 
They are looking to photograph as many folk as possible in their own, familiar surroundings, be it 
indoors or out. Sitters may also like to be photographed with a favourite person, pet or object 
nearby, the choice is entirely up to them. 
 
The aim is to build up a portrait archive of local people. All are welcome to be included; from old 
longstanding residents to those new to the Village and everyone else in between. 
 
The project will culminate in an exhibition of prints either in the Village Centre or the Graham  
Institute, sometime early in 2026. There may also be scope for touring the exhibition further 
afield and for publishing an e-book. 
 
So, we are looking for volunteers who are willing to be photographed. It is not as scary as you 
might suppose. Experience so far indicates that there is usually a good chat beforehand and  
often tea and biscuits are involved as well! 
 
If you’d like to be part of this then please contact any of the above, or in the first instance Boyd 
via email (boyd.wild@icloud.com). All participants will receive a digital copy of their portrait. 
 
Here are some examples that have been taken so far to give a flavour of what the images will 
look like: 

mailto:boyd.wild@icloud.com?subject=Village%20life%20snapshot
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Scottish Borders Council drop in events to discuss the future of the Graham Institute (and 
other sports, leisure and cultural buildings in the Borders region). 
 

Monday 18th August 10 am to 2pm at the Graham Institute. 
 

Please take this opportunity to  
express your views. And please also complete the survey as well 
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Baby Brunch is now on its 
Summer break,  
back Friday 22 August 
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The minister’s benevolent fund offers emergency assistance throughout 
our linkage areas. If you require assistance please contact us by email. 
All emails will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence.   People may 
need other kinds of support and we are also ready to help with that or  
direct you to others who can. 


